










Municipal Affairs 17th Floor, Commerce Place
10155-102 Street
Edmonton, Alberta T5J 4L4
Telephone 780-427-2225

ARJ 13063

November 15, 2023

Chris Ollenberger, P. Eng.
Managing Principal
Quantum Place Developments Ltd.
Suite 203
1026—16 Avenue NW
Calgary, AB T2M 0K6

Dear Chris Ollenberger:

In accordance with Section 5(3) of the Canmore Undermining Review Regulation, this
letter is to notify you of the receipt of the Subdivision Mining Impact Report — Three
Sisters Village Phase 7, dated November 2023, together with the attendant compliance
certificates as required by Section 5(2) of the Regulation.

We will also be implementing a streamlined process to accept reports. Any future
submissions can be emailed to ma.updates@qov.ab.ca.

Please reach out to me at andrew.horton@qov.ab.ca if you have any questions or
concerns.

Yours truly,

Andrew Horton
Executive Director
Municipal Policy and Engagement Branch

cc: James Tod, Senior Associate Rock Mechanics Engineer
WSP E & I Canada Ltd.

Sally Caudill, Chief Administrative Officer
Town of Canmore

Classification: Protected A




















































































































































































































































































































































































































































































	Subdivision Mining Impact Report Part 1
	Subdivision Mining Impact Report Part 2
	Subdivision Mining Impact Report Part 3

